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STATE OF

COLORADO Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

AHR Bowie #1 & 2

2 messages

Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net> Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 2:32 PM
To: Rob.Zuber@state.co.us

Rob, could you please extend the deadline for submittal of Bowie No. 1 & 2 AHRs until April 30? Working from home has
unfortunately decreased my productivity. Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 2:42 PM
To: Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net>

No problem, Tamme. The Division accepts this extension.
Best of luck with WAH and all else.
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program

@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us
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